
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
05/13/2013 

 

 

Sheriff Lavender is reporting that the suspect in the Breaking and Entering of 

Harrison Township Fire Department last Friday has been identified as 19 year old 

Brentley S. Montgomery. The last known address for Mr. Montgomery was in 

Lawrence County Ohio 

 

At the time of this release Mr. Montgomery was still hospitalized at O.S.U. Medical 

Center in Columbus.  

 

 


